
 
To: The Oregon State Senate  
        From: Eddy James Antoniello  
            Regarding: SB 584 
 
I'm in very heavy support for making February Oregon Truffles Month. With the amount of 
different varieties of the Oregon Truffle, it is a staple of natural edibles within the state of Oregon 
and I'm in favor and in support for such. Please make February the Oregon Truffles Month, that 
would be awesome and very appreciated. Thank you :)  
 
Oregon Truffles fun fact: 
Oregon is home to many native truffle species, including the Oregon Winter White Truffle, 
Oregon Spring White Truffle, Oregon Black Truffle, and Oregon Brown Truffle.  
 

 


